Case 4:14-cv-00551-MW-CAS Document 1-6 Filed l1o#207f14™
Department of Health & Human Services

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
61 Forsyth St., Suite. 4T20
Atlanta, Georgia 30303-8909

Page 1 of 1

CENTERS FOR MEDICARE & MEDICAID SERVICES

July 28, 2014

Stuart . Williams, Esq.

General Counsel

Agency for Health Care Administration
Office of the General Counsel

2727 Mahan Drive, Building 3, MS #3
Tallahassee, FL 32308

Re: 060420147067 Pin: M2UZ
Subject: SPA 12-015 SPA Denial

Dear Stuart F. Williams, Esq:

This letter is in response to a Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) May 28, 2014. In your
request you were seeking information regarding SPA 12-015 SPA Denial. These
documents are not within this Region’s authority to release, therefore, we are forwarding
your request to the official listed below. The cited individual will determine if the
information may be disclosed to you.

Hugh Gilmore, Director,

Division of Freedom of Information
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services
Division of Freedom of Information

7500 Security Boulevard, Rm. N2-20-16
Baltimore, Maryland 21244 (410) 786-5353

If you want information regarding the status of your request, you may write or phone the
above official. If you have further questions regarding this response, you may contact the
number provided above.

Sincerely,

onna M. Mott
Freedom of Information Coordinator

Cc: Hugh Gilmore, Director, DFOI
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